%) AIR CANADA

News Releases

Travel Advisory for Flights to/from Toronto, Montréal, Québec,
Ottawa and Halifax

MONTREAL, Dec. 15 /CNW Telbec/ - Air Canada and Air Canada Jazz advise
that forecasted winter storm conditions are expected to cause delays and
cancellations to flights on Sunday December 16.

Winter storm conditions are also expected to impact flights to/from
Toronto on the afternoon and evening of Saturday December 15, and to/from
Halifax on the afternoon and evening of Sunday December 16, a well as Monday
December 17.

Customers with flights to or from Toronto, Montréal, Québec, Ottawa and
Halifax are advised to check on the status of their flight prior to leaving
for the airport by consulting the Air Canada website at aircanada.com, or by
calling Air Canada's automated flight information system at 1-888-422-7533, or
by using a web-enhanced cell phone.

Customers with flights affected by the storm and wishing to make
alternative travel arrangements can do so without penalty, space permitting,
through Air Canada Reservations at 1-888-247-2262; TTY hearing impaired:
1-800-361-8071.
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